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BY EMAIL:  stephen@maynereport.com

5 August 2010

Re: Pokies

Dear Mr. Mayne,

Thank you for your emails  of 3 August 2010 and 4 August 2010, including 
your Mayne Report.

The Climate Sceptics Party does not have a predetermined policy on pokies. 
In such cases, candidates from our Party that are successful in being elected 
to Parliament have three guiding principles:

1. Obtain the best possible scientific evidence.

2. Ensure that the views of ordinary Australians are sought and heeded.

3. Allow our Members of Parliament to facilitate or lead the public debate, 
regardless of any differences of opinion they may have.

I  am happy to  provide my own personal  opinions on this  issue.  As noted 
above, these do not necessarily represent the views of The Climate Sceptics 
Party or any of its endorsed candidates.

My views on pokies accord with your own.

If  elected  as  a  Senator  for  Tasmania,  I  will  support  any  Bill  seeking  to 
implement the recommendations of the Productivity Commission report.

Please feel free to add my name to any list of Senate candidates committed to 
reining in the damage that pokies wreak on the most vulnerable members of 
our community.






